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Your Wisconsin Shares child care 
subsidy may be increasing. The new 
policy starts on October 1, 2023. 
Starting with your October benefit, 
your subsidy will change from an 
hourly amount to a part-time or 
full-time subsidy amount. 

Wisconsin Shares Policy Changes Coming This Fall

dcf.wisconsin.gov/childcare/parent-portal/info

Access the Parent Portal 24/7 
using your mobile device to scan 
the QR Code. 
Reminder – use the 
Parent Portal to 
request changes to 
your authorization. 

Visit our new  
Wisconsin Shares 
webpage to learn 
more about  
part-time/full-time 
payments. 

Access the Parent PortalYou don’t need to make any changes 
 to your authorization. 


